
Conco’s Support Helps Riverview School District Compete in the Annual BotsIQ 

George Saxon Jr. & Edward Saxon with the Riverview Highschool 
robotics team 

Verona, PA (December 18, 2015)  For the past three years, Conco Services Corporation has 
proudly sponsored the Riverview School District in the annual Southwestern PA robotics 
competition called BotsIQ.  The event is an educational robotics competition for high school age 
students that offers a unique, hands-on experience allowing students to discover the 
possibilities of a career in the manufacturing, technology, engineering or math sectors. The 
financial backing that Conco provides is used to purchase components and materials and covers 
a portion of the transportation costs.  It also helps a small school like Riverview be competitive 
against much larger schools in the area.  

Dr. Mike McNally, Gifted/Enrichment Teacher with the Riverview School District says, “The 
truth is that without Conco's support, we probably would not have been able to continue to 
participate in this competition over the past few years with budget cuts, and it is a truly great 
event.”   

“I decided to join BotsIQ because I love robots, computer programming and building and taking 
things apart,” says Riverview student Summer Girson.  “BotsIQ is a place where I can spit out 
some techno babble, and the people there understand me.  Also, I am earning a great sense of 
teamwork.” 

 


